
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 2 March 2006 

9. REQUEST FOR FUNDING - TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT FOR CHRISTMAS PARADE 
 
 The Community Engagement Adviser sought the Board’s approval of an application for discretionary 

funding for the New Brighton Project. 
 
 The Board expressed concern about the costs of the traffic management plan and asked the 

Community Engagement Adviser to investigate possible alternative arrangements for next year or 
whether some elements of the plan could be reused for the event next year. 

 
 The Board resolved to approve the allocation of $500 from the Board’s 2005/06 Community 

Response Assistance Fund and $270.63 from the Board’s 2005/06 Discretionary Fund to the New 
Brighton Project for the traffic management of the official opening of the New Brighton Slow Road, in 
combination with a Christmas Parade and community concert. 


